


ATTENTION BEFORE/AFTER CARE PARENTS

Starting on Friday, June 1st Before/After Care will  
need to be paid on a per day basis.  For Before Care 
students a bill will be sent home with your child for  
that day and for After Care, parents when you sign 

your child out Mrs. Capotosto will present you with a 
bill.  Payments must be submitted the next school 

day in order to utilize the Before/After Care  
program.  If payment is not sent in the next day,  

your child/children will not be able to use the  
Before/After Care program until the bill has been 

paid in full  .    Also, be aware that the bill for May will  
go home with your child on Friday, June 1st and must 
be paid in full by Tuesday, June 5  th  .    Payments for 
the May billing not paid by this date will also cause  
you to not utilize the Before/After Care program.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact  
the school office.





 

 

The HSA will be holding a “Uniform Swap” night on 

Tuesday, June 12th starting at 6:30pm in the school 

gym.  Parents can drop off outgrown uniforms or 

you can go through our stock and pick up gently, 

used uniforms for the new school year.  

For those parents working the carnival, the 

mandatory pep rally/training meeting is 

immediately following at 7pm in the cafeteria.  

Please remember you don’t have to donate a 

uniform to take a uniform. 

 






